
 

 

IIA Singapore President, Mr Koh Chin Beng shared his views on “Will the move to scrap 
quarterly reporting lead to a decrease in corporate transparency?”, which was published in 
The Business Times on 27 January 2020. 
 
“Good corporate governance benefits a company, its shareholders and all its stakeholders. To 

engage meaningfully with their stakeholders, companies must keep them well-informed 

through pertinent, timely and high quality disclosures. Hence, the debate should focus on the 

quality of reporting as opposed to the frequency, as stakeholders need reliable information 

to base their decisions. Investors too have a huge part to play. They have to keep themselves 

educated to make informed decisions based on their investment horizon and goals.” 

 


